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TO:  Oklahoma Secretary of State 
 Members of the Oklahoma Accountancy Board 
 
 
FROM: Randy A. Ross, CPA, Executive Director 
 
 
RE:  Cancellation of the March 2018 meeting of the Oklahoma Accountancy Board 
 
 
 The Chair of the Oklahoma Accountancy Board, David Greenwell, CPA, has 
announced the cancellation of the March 16, 2018, meeting of the Oklahoma Accountancy 
Board. 
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